
TESTING INFORMATION High Country Christian Academy (HCCA) will be opening achievement testing 

registration from January 3 – February 28, 2019. Registration is required to test. The registration link is 

located at the bottom of the Academy webpage, under HCCA-TESTING. Registrations will be accepted on 

a first come, first served basis. If a grade you would like to test a student in is full, we will contact you to 

discuss. No registrations or changes will be accepted after February 28, 2019.  

WHEN: The dates of testing are Thursday, April 11 and Friday, April 12, 2019. Attendance both days is 

required.  

WHERE: Testing will be held at New Life Church.  

WHAT: HCCA administers the Terra Nova II for 3rd, 5th, 7th, 9th, and 11th grades. This is a nationally 

standardized test that meets the Colorado Homeschool statute requirements. The test covers the 

following: reading, word analysis, vocabulary, language usage and mechanics, spelling, math 

computation, math problem solving and concepts, science, and social studies.  

COST: The cost of testing is $50 per student. It is payable online at the completion of the testing 

registration form. No refunds will be made after February 28, 2019. Refunds before February 28, 2019 

are subject to a 7.6% fee.  

RESULTS: Test scores will be mailed by approximately the last week of June. Test scores given to parents 

will include the raw score, grade equivalent, percentile ranking, and a narrative report explaining 

highlights of results.  

PLEASE NOTE: HCCA is unable to accommodate testing children with special needs. There are no refunds 

of testing fees if your child cannot attend testing on the scheduled days due to illness or family conflicts. 


